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NEWSLETTER

RICHARD MILLS
- For achieving the award of

THE SPIRIT OF GRASSROOTS

WELFARE OFFICER

One of the key roles within the club as that of Nic Tolley our Welfare & Safeguarding Officer.
His full details can be found on the clubhouse noticeboard or on our website. MBFC continues to
support the FA's ‘Respect’ campaign to promote a sporting environment in which all of our
children want to play football in, this has become increasingly important as we help develop our
club’s junior referees as they learn their roles in grassroots football and we hope that you will
support them as much as our players in every game. All of our coaches and volunteers follow the
ethos of the FA's ‘We Do Positive’ guidelines to support the children’s development in the game.
Our player welfare in at the heart of our club and as the temperatures drop this season please
can you ensure that your child is clothed suitably for the weather with baselayer tops, leggings
and gloves during the matches, with hats and coats for the side lines. Coaches will do everything
they can to rotate players in winter at more frequent intervals to ensure players do not get too
cold. Also, please can you ensure if your child needs medication that they come with it to
matches.



https://twitter.com/leicsfa/status/1465763080533594118
https://www.englandfootball.com/RespectTheRef
https://www.thefa.com/get-involved/respect
https://www.thefa.com/get-involved/respect/we-only-do-positive

SUMMER TOURNAMENT
HOLD THE DATE

We have scheduled this year's “Battle of Bosworth” summer
tournament for the weekend of 18th/19th June. As in previous
years (pre lockdown) the tournament will be for all our teams
below Under 10s. More details to follow in future newsletters

CLUB MERCHANDISE

We have never been big on producing club merchandise and are
delighted with the success of the new club Snoods which went
like hot cakes in December and has inspired us to look at other

ideas. If you would like to volunteer any ideas for future options
or wish to order a snood and missed the first batch, please let us
know on marketbosworthfc@gmail.com

And talking of hot cakes (well bacon cobs and tea/coffee more
so), a huge thank you to Barry and John who run the Clubhouse
Bistro on Sunday mornings. Please say hello whenever you have
a match and remember profits from your purchases are
reinvested into our fabulous facilities.
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GROUND IMPROVEMENTS

At the ground, you will also have had a chance to see
the new front entrance at the ground, a vast
improvement on the previous bumpy welcome. A
massive thank you to the ‘Dixie Educational

shoundation: foritheinfunding towards this project.
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Finally if you have ideas or suggestions we would love to hear WE ARE f-.‘

from you. Please do get in touch via your coach or email us: CURRENTLY (&
marketbosworthfc@gmail.com LOOKING '
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